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To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

The Government of Greenland is in cooperation with Amplexa Genetics A/S, 

Sverigesgade 24, 5000 Odense, establishing Covid-19 testing facilities in 

Greenland. 

 

The project is of vital importance to Greenland. Greenland is an isolated island with 

few resources to handle an epidemic of Covid-19. Testing capacity is urgently 

needed if the present situation is to be handled. 

 

I therefor kindly ask you to prioritize Amplexa Genetics A/S and supply them with 

the necessary equipment and other supplies needed to set up PCR testing fir Covid-

19 in Greenland. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Henrik L Hansen  

Nunatsinni Nakorsaaneq/Landslæge/Chief Medical Officer 

Nunatsinni Nakorsaaneqarfik/ Landslægeembedet/Greenland Health Authorities 

3900 Nuuk, Greenland 

 

Tlf. +299 345191 / +299 553561 (mobile) 
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